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Bradford Rhines, an assistant director in the Academic Advising Center, addresses a
group of incoming first-year students as a part of the New Student Orientation
sessions going on now on the uptown campus. During the overnight two-day
program, new students meet with advisers, register for classes, meet their
classmates and have the opportunity to explore campus. 
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